
 

 

Thursday 17 July 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers 

As we approach the summer holidays, we hope your child has enjoyed a positive end to their 
time at primary school and has had the opportunity to celebrate this important milestone. 

We also hope you’ve found our transition newsletters helpful. If there are any other topics 
you would have liked us to cover, please do let us know, we’re always keen to improve and 
can include them next year. All the information we’ve shared is available on the Year 6 
Transition page of our website for your reference. 

A few important reminders: 

·  MCAS (My Child At School) - Please log in to check that your contact details are 
correct and that you’ve given the appropriate permissions for your child 

·  Photographs and Fingerprints -  On the first day, we will take student photos and 
fingerprint scans for those with permission. We use fingerprint technology for 
canteen and snack shack payments as we are a cashless school. 

·  First Day of Term - Year 7 students start school on Thursday 4th September at 
8:40am. 

·  Students will need to bring their PE kit and a packed lunch on the first day. 

·  Students to bring a padlock for their locker (this will allow us to issue them a 
locker on the first day)   

·  Summer Reading Challenge - Each student has been given a Summer Reading 
Challenge booklet by their tutor. There are six reading challenges to complete over 
the holidays. We would love to see photos of your child reading in unusual places, 
please email these to us with their name and tutor group. 

Homework Schedule in September :  

Week 2 – Science 
Week 3 - Maths and science 
Week 4 - English, Maths and science 
After half term - all foundation subjects 

I have attached a letter containing the uniform and equipment reminder for September 
including more information on permitted shoes. 

 

 



 

 

If you have any questions or concerns over the summer, you can contact Mrs Hook at 
lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk. Emails will be checked periodically during the break and 
we will respond as soon as possible. 

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable summer holiday, we look forward to welcoming your 
child in September! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Lesley Hook 
Head of Year 
 

 

 

 

 


